
 

 

 
Last Wednesday, 1 November, saw our annual Sixth Form Information Evening, which was attended by a large 
number of Year 11’s and their parents/carers. It was great to see so many students looking at their next steps 
and engaging with our present Sixth Formers, who were Ambassadors on the night.  Hopefully all those who 
attended had an informative and enjoyable evening.  For Year 11 students this half term is crucial, as they will 
be investigating Post-16 options and subjects with their teachers and start making some adult decisions around 
their future.   

 
In other Sixth Form news, Year 12 have made an excellent start to their Hellesdon Community Project (HCP).  So 
far, they have completed one of the three Phases, a Leadership Phase, which involved a day at Hautbois House, 
for confidence building, leadership skills and adventure training. The next two phases will culminate at the end 
of December with two days of charity events.  Please watch out for more information about what students will 
be doing around the school.  To see what the Leadership Day was like click here.   Y12 Hautbois Hall Trip - 
Wensum Trust 
 
For Year 7 to 11, there will be some more bake sales and charity events during this half term so please make 
sure you watch out for information and then come along and support each event and help raise money for 
charity. 
 
If you do have any questions around Sixth Form in general or applications specifically please contact us at 
sixthform@hellesdon.net.  

 
 

“Does your school do enough to deal with bullying?” 
 

 
 

• 16 November – Year 8 HPV Vaccines, 9.00am – 2.45pm (G4) 

• 16 November - Year 10 Journey to Excellence Evening, 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

• 25 November – PTA Christmas Market, 11am – 3pm (HHS Main Hall) 

We are delighted to announce that our PTA is holding their Christmas Market on Saturday, 25 November at HHS, 
please come along to enjoy some shopping and support our PTA. There are also stalls available, if you would like 
to book a stall, please contact our PTA via email for more information pta@hellesdonhigh.norfolk.sch.uk. The 
PTA also kindly request donations for prizes for the Tombola. If you would like to donate, please can you or your 
child bring items to our school reception week beginning 20 November 2023. Please see PTA Christmas Market 
Poster attached. 
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PE Blog -  we have had lots of sporting events in October/November, go to our webpage to read more and see 
the photos PE Blog 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs – please go to our webpage for our Extra-Curricular Clubs for the Autumn Term, this 
includes break time, lunch time and after school clubs Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 
Year 11 – go to our Sixth Form Section below with details of how to apply to HHS Sixth Form. 

• PTA Christmas Poster 
 

 

 
 

Y12/Y13 Parents Evening - Thursday, 23 November 4-7pm, to make appointments please click here 
https://hellesdon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ or contact the Sixth Form Team sixthform@hellesdon.net  

 
Congratulations to Abigayle (Y12 student) who recently was awarded the Young Hero Award for the Broadland 
Community Heart Awards. Please go to our webpage for the full story Young Hero Award Winner. 
 
This week our Economic students attended a talk from the Governor of the Bank of England go to our webpage 
to view the story Governor Bank of England  
 

 

 

 
Follow us on Instagram hellesdonsixthform #YourNextStep  
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